Dear Sir, or Madam,

We beg to draw your attention to this Bulletin, by which, if you are already a member, you will be pleased to see how much the Society is extending its sphere of usefulness; and by which, if you are not a member, we hope you will be induced to consider the question of joining, in order both to support the Senior Learned Society of Canada and to share the advantages offered to you by its up-to-date activity at the present time.

The Society is in a position, through a couple of generous special donations, to offer more to new subscribers this year than at any previous time in its history. From a pecuniary point of view, it cannot be said to be a bad bargain, for a new subscriber to enjoy the run of fifteen hundred dollars worth of new matter, in books, periodicals and exchanges—for a subscription equivalent to about a cent a day!

In any case, you are respectfully asked to look through the Bulletin, and, if you are a member, to pass on the extra copy enclosed to some friend of intellectual tastes who is not.

I have the honour to be,

Dear Sir, or Madam,

On behalf of the Council,

Very truly Yours,

WILLIAM WOOD,

President.